
To Whom It Concerns , I am writing to you to express my absolute disgust 
to the proposed laws affecting Homebirth and homebirth midwives. I find 
it appalling that the fundamental rights  for women to birth where they 
choose could be compromised in any way, I had two wonderful homebirths 
and I believe that this choice should be any woman’s right .I believe 
that the changes to these Laws will put the safety of many in jeopardy 
due to a lack of choice and the lack of very skilled midwives prepared to 
risk litigation ,may create a situation where women try to do it without 
the appropriate support. The government should be supporting women and 
midwives to birth at home as it would also  reduce the horrific rates of 
intervention experienced in many Australian hospitals. 
 
Yours Sincerely Kyles Woodbury 

 


